
 

 

 

                                                                                                                     

Spotlight on Year 3 - Stone Age Day  
Year 3 are really looking forward to their 
Stone Age Experience Day next Thursday 
(2/12/21). This half term, they have been 
learning all about early life in Briton and how 
it changed throughout time. We are all really 
excited to dress up as someone from the 
Stone Age and spend the day taking part in 
different Stone Age workshops. 

Art 
During our art topic in Year 3 this week we 
have been exploring using different types of 
lines, in particular continuous line drawings 
to draw fossils. Next week we will be using 
our drawings to create prints. 
 

 

 

 
 

Children In Need 
Last Friday everyone really  
enjoyed drawing on the spotty cars (even the 
adults!) in support of Children in Need. The 4 
schools involved and the South Manchester  
Approved Driving Instructors 
(SMADI) raised a fantastic 
total of £1178.26 for  
Children in Need!  
 

It was amazing to see  
everyone supporting  
Children in Need last Friday 
and coming to school in their spots! Each 
class also completed a sporting challenge to 
raise money. This is a fantastic achievement 
that everybody should be really proud of! 

A Big Thank You  

A big thank you to another kind  
parent of one of our Reception  
children who has generously  
donated waterproof poncho’s for  
Reception. 

 

RunPudsey 
Well done to everyone who 
took part in the RunPudsey 
event. You raised an amazing 
£534! For anyone who raised 
£10 or more, a medal is on its 

way to school for you. Keep an eye out for 
them in an assembly soon! 

Nursery - Bring a stick to school 
Remember to bring your  
special stick to school on 
Monday!  It can't be too big, 
too small or too wriggly! We 
can't wait to see your perfect 
sticks!!! 
 

Staff Shout Out  
Big staff shout out this week to 
Mr Alfonso, who always  
delivers amazing PE lessons 
and After School clubs for our 
children. Exercise is really  
important for our physical and 
mental health and Mr Alfonso 
always encourages us to exercise as much 
as we can to stay healthy. Thank you Mr  
Alfonso! 
 

Year 4 Science 
Children in year 4 have been investigating 
the melting points of different solids as part 
of their science topic changing states.  
They melted wax, chocolate and butter and  
observed which melted the quickest. They 
discussed the possible reasons why different 
materials have different melting points and 
how materials change from a solid to a  
liquid. 
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CHILDREN INVITED TO SIT ON  

THE V.I.P. TABLE THIS WEEK     

Minnie McM  Esme K 

These children were chosen to eat their lunch on the V.I.P. table with a 

friend of their choice as a reward for their all-round fabulousness!  

NURSERY Luna G Ezra C 

RECEPTION Kyron R Charlie W 

YEAR 1 Isla - Rose V Roman McN 

YEAR 2 Pixie R Scarlett W 

YEAR 3 Bonnie F Harry V 

YEAR 4 Caeden G Taylan J 

YEAR 5 Lola H Max W 

YEAR 6 Amy A Mia P 

Birthday Announcements 

Leona O                          Aimee R   

 

Ruby R                        Joshua T 

 

Devanur O                 Logan C 

 

Betsy M-P                  Lola - Rose E 

 

Maisie McK                Kaiden F 

 

Kevin A-P                    Azra K 

 

Abbie H-K                  George A 
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